
Weekly 
Update

9:00am Traditional Service
Leader: Steve Newbold
Preacher: Sam Sanya

Readings: Acts 4:32-35 Page 1096
John 20:19-31 Page 1089

Café between services 

10:30am Informal Service
Leader: Steve Newbold
Preacher: Sam Sanya 

Readings: Acts 4:32-35 Page 1096

John 20:19-31 Page 1089

6:30pm Evening Prayer
Readings: Psalm 66
Job 4:1:5, 5:6-end
Romans 15:14-29

Personal Prayer is available at both morning services. If you have come with 
any concern or you have felt challenged during the service, 

do seek prayer this morning.

15th July 2018

Prayer for the Week
Generous God, you give us gifts 

and make them grow: though 
our faith is small as mustard 
seed, make it grow to your glory 
and the flourishing of your 
kingdom; through Jesus Christ 

our Lord. Amen. 

Youth BBQ
Today 12:30pm-3:00pm at 

Church. A free BBQ for all young 
people in school years 6-13. Fun 

and games included. Feel free 
to invite your friends. Dessert 

donations please. Contact Chris 
Willis for more information 

chris@ststephens-ealing.org

............................................   

Sunday 22nd July
We will welcome back Becky 
Young who is working with 
Youth with a Mission (YWAM) in 
Australia.  Becky will be speaking 
at both morning services - do 
come along to hear more about 

her work.

Becky will also speak at People 
& Planet (1:45pm) after a shared 

lunch at 12:30pm.

Congratulations
To Archdeacon Jackie Searle 
(who used to be on the staff at 
St Stephen’s and is the wife of 
our former Vicar David Runcorn) 
who has been appointed as the 
next Bishop of Crediton in the 
Exeter Diocese.  She will be 

consecrated in the autumn.

...........................................   

...........................................   

Thank you
A huge THANK YOU to everyone 
who helped in any way with last 
weekend’s Community Fete.  It 
was extremely hard work with 
temperatures approaching 32o 
but so many were involved and 
gave so much – thank you.  If you 
have a St Stephen’s T-Shirt please 
wash, iron and return them or if 
you wish to retain them, give Jane 
Maffett £5. Feedback welcome 
so please fill in the survey from 

the Vicar’s update. Izzy Cole
Izzy has been our Intern since last 
September.  We are delighted 
that she has been appointed as 
the new Youth Worker at St Paul’s 
Church, Ealing.  Izzy’s last Sunday 
with us will be 22nd July when 
we will say farewell and wish her 

well for the future.

Baptism and Confirmation 
Interested in being baptised or 
confirmed? We have a service 
on Sun 23rd September.  Speak to 
Steve Newbold if you would like 

to know more. 

...........................................   

...........................................   


